
Attention!!! 

 

It has come to our notice that fraudulent messages are being circulated on WhatsApp from a 

number falsely claiming to be associated with Chairman SAIL with his picture in the display 

profile (image of messages given below).  

 

All are advised to exercise extreme caution and refrain from responding to any such 

messages.  

 

 

 


